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CITY OF TUCSON
RECEIVED
Diane Perez - Fw: No on Prop 204 ~T
BN 170CT 19 mMID: |2

Ubrits ur (HE
From: ARMANDO RIOS <rios32@msn.com> CITY GLERK

To: cityclerk <cityclerk@tucsonaz.gov>
Date: 10/18/2017 2:52 PM
Subject: Fw: No on Prop 204

Amended disclosure!

From: ARMANDO RIOS

Sent: Saturday, September 30, 2017 1:15 PM
To: cityclerk@tucsonaz.gov

Subject: No on Prop 204

This email is to inform the City Clerks office that it received a contribution on September 29th for
$30,000 from:

Jim Click Jr.

6403 E. Miramar Dr.
Tucson, AZ 85715
Thank you,

Armando Rios
Chairman
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From:  ARMANDO RIOS <rios32@msn.com> 17 0T -2 AT7:47

To: "cityclerk@tucsonaz.gov" <cityclerk@tucsonaz.gov>
Date: 9/30/2017 1:16 PM OFFICE OF TH
Subject: No on Prop 204 l(-'; [y H ER ;\

This email is to inform the City Clerks office that it received a contribution on September 29th over
$10,000 from:

Jim Click Jr.

6403 E. Miramar Dr.
Tucson, AZ 85715
Thank you,

Armando Rios
Chairman
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